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 CPF Tri-Cities can now be found on Facebook: 
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Canadian-Parents-for-French-Tri-Cities/124713870971007 

Like us and be entered into a draw for either an autographed Charlotte 

Diamond CD or CPF T-shirt. The draw ends on Dec 11, 2011. 

 We are looking for French speaking/francophone students to volunteer at 

our next “Parents Night Out” event held on Friday, December 9th, 2011 at 

Place Maillardville, 1200 Cartier Avenue, from 4:30pm to 9:00pm. The 

children will enjoy pizza and activities in French. If you are interested to help 

out, please send an e-mail to tricitiescpf@gmail.com.  

 Do you enjoy teaching others? If you are interested in providing tutor 

assistance in French after school, please let us know as we receive sometimes 

requests from parents who are looking for homework help. Send an e-mail to 

tricitiescpf@gmail.com to indicate your interest. 

 Interested in French books but can’t find enough variety? Come and support 

the Scholastic “Book Festival” at École des Pionniers (3550 Wellington Street, 

Port Coquitlam). It takes place on Wed, December 7th and Thu, December 8th, 

2011 between 11:30am-1:00pm and 3:00-4:00pm. Cash, checks, VISA and 

MasterCard will be accepted. A great opportunity to purchase French books 

for Christmas!  

 If you have a student in Gr. 12, please be aware that the CPF Scholarship 

applications will be sent out in early December 2011. 

 Our next CPF meeting is December 13, 2011 at Glen Elementary School.  

Meeting begins at 7:00pm and everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

For any questions, please contact your Riverside CPF Representative: 

Christine Intile at alphorn@telus.net  

tricitiescpf@gmail.com / www.cpf.bc.ca/tricities  
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